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Dear Parents
Welcome to Year 4! 
We hope all of you had a wonderful summer and are looking forward to 

the new year.  
Here is some information for this term and about the work to be covered.
	Spellings

Spellings will continue to be given through our Read Write Inc Spelling programme. During each unit, the children will learn a new spelling rule and will log the words they find the trickiest to learn. They will be bringing these to and from school everyday. 

We will then choose some of the words they have been practising to test the children every Monday. 

We encourage children in Year 4 to show independence by learning their spellings at home.  We would be grateful if you could support your child with this.
If you have any questions about spellings or homework, please feel free to talk to us at the end of the school day. 
	Reading

We encourage children in Year 4 to read at home as often as possible to develop a knowledge of reading genres and writing styles. 

Each child can take home one book from their ‘book box’ and one ‘free choice’ book, which they will have the opportunity to change daily.

Please note, it is the children’s responsibility to ensure they change their reading books frequently.

Thank you for continuing to read with your child and recording your comments about their progress. 

	PE
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PE lessons will be every Wednesday. We encourage children to keep their PE kit in school for the entire week.

Kit needed:

· Black shorts

· White top 

· A tracksuit and trainers can be worn for outdoor PE lessons.


	Homework

Along with reading and learning spellings, your child will also be set Mathletics homework, based on the current learning in school each week. They should be able to work through the tasks independently; however your support is always appreciated. We will set the tasks on a Friday and expect it to be completed by the following Friday. 
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We would also like to encourage our pupils to practise their multiplication tables on a weekly basis. ‘Hit the button’ is an excellent resource that the children enjoy using and can access on their IPads or computers.                           

	Swimming

Swimming will continue to take place on Thursday afternoons throughout this term. 
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Girls will require a swimming hat and a one piece swim suit.

· Boys will need to wear swimming trunks. 

· Earrings may not be worn in the pool.

Please ensure all items of clothing have your child’s name in them.
If your child would like to wear goggles during swimming lessons, please make sure you have filled in the appropriate form. 
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Other Information
Fruit and Water

We encourage children to drink plenty of water during the school day. Their bottles of water are kept in the class for children to drink when they wish. Please send your child to school with a named water bottle. 
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Children are also allowed to bring a healthy snack like fruit or vegetables to eat at break time.

	Please do not hesitate to get in touch with us if there is anything at all you would like to discuss. We are very happy to talk informally on the playground after school. Alternatively, if you would like to make an appointment, please do so through the school office.
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Autumn Term overview

Below you will find a snapshot of the exciting learning happening in Year 4 this term. The Topic for this half term is 
‘Nature’s Homes’
	English

At the beginning of the year we will be focusing on our Nature’s Homes topic, researching information and producing fact files and information guides. This will link with our science topic, Living Things and Their Habitats. 
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Following this, we will be reading The Wind in the Willows, taking inspiration from this to write our own narratives. The children will specifically be looking at descriptive features and having a go at writing one themselves. 


	Maths

In Maths we will firstly be practising our place value and number skills. This will lead onto addition and subtraction in which the children will develop their skills and methods for solving these problems. 

We will provide challenge and support for all children to ensure they make good progress. 
Throughput the year, there will be an emphasis on times tables as we endeavour for all children to learn these facts up to and including 12x12. We will be concentrating on learning these in many different ways, encouraging the children through games and songs. 
	Art

The artist we will be looking at this half term is Inga Moore who is the illustrator of The Wind in the Willows and other traditional texts. She has a unique artistic style which we will be asking the children to recreate after learning some of the methods she used. 
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As the illustrations in this text are detailed, we will be asking the children to sketch some of its most famous characters and settings.  
	Science

Our main topic this half term is Living Things and Their Habitats, we will be exploring the variety of animals, particularly classifying them into specific groups. The children will be researching different habitats in the UK and will have an opportunity to design the ‘perfect’ habitat for a chosen animal. 
Throughout the topic we will use our outdoor facilities to bring nature to the classroom. 
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We feel that it is important to personalise our Year 4 curriculum to the children. We hope that these topics will capture the children’s imagination and are looking forward to developing our planning and teaching with their ideas and interests in mind.
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Staff in Year 4


4M Teacher- Miss Moule


4A Teacher – Mrs Iqbal


Year 4 Teaching Assistants –


 Mrs Sheppard and Mrs Smyrska.
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